
July 1, 2022 
 

The Transparency in Coverage Final Rules require certain group health plans to disclose on a 
public website information regarding in-network provider rates and historical out-of-network 
allowed amounts and billed charges for covered items and services in two separate machine -

readable files (MRFs).   
 
The MRFs for the benefit package options under the Inova Health System Health and Welfare 
Benefits Plan are available here: Machine Readable Files 

 
More information about these files is available in the link.  
 

This file is not designed as a consumer tool. Members are encouraged to use the more 
member-friendly price estimator tools available through Aetna. 

 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2020/11/12/2020-24591/transparency-in-coverage
https://health1.aetna.com/app/public/#/one/insurerCode=AETNACVS_I&brandCode=ALICSI/machine-readable-transparency-in-coverage?searchTerm=132949&lock=true
https://www.aetna.com/

